OB Ultrasound Visit Information

At our Women's Imaging Center, your baby's health is our utmost priority. To provide the best possible
experience during your OB ultrasound visit, please review the following guidelines:

Appointment Duration: OB appointments typically last 30 minutes.

Guest Policy: After the diagnostic portion of your exam, you may invite one adult guest into the exam
room to view your ultrasound images.

Guest Restrictions: Only one adult guest is allowed in the exam room; minors are not permitted to
accompany the patient or guest inside the exam room.

Supervision of Minors: Any minor children must be supervised by an adult in the lobby at all times.

Late Arrivals: Arriving late to your appointment may affect the opportunity to invite a guest into the
exam room.

Recording Policy: The use of cameras and video recording devices are prohibited in the exam room.

Image Access: If you would like electronic access to your OB images, you will receive a link to
view/download them via text or email. Note: The link to view/download your images will expire after 30
days.

Gender Determination: Gender determination is usually more accurate around a gestational age of 18-
20 weeks. If the ultrasound image is unclear or the gender cannot be determined confidently, we will
communicate this to you.

Gender Reveal: Please inform your technician at the start of your exam if you do not want to know your
baby’s gender. If you prefer the gender to be a surprise, you may request a sealed gender reveal
envelope from your ultrasound technician.

We are committed to ensuring a safe and positive experience for all our patients. Thank you for your
cooperation and understanding.



